OMB Control No: 1225-0088 Expiration Date: 01/31/2027

IC Title: ODEP Workforce Recruitment Program (WRP)

Dear Student or Recent Graduate:

The Office of Disability Employment Policy (ODEP) at the U.S. Department of Labor is conducting a short survey of participants of the Workforce Recruitment Program (WRP) to learn more about your experience and satisfaction with the program. You are receiving this email because you were included in the [INSERT participation year] WRP database. Your feedback will help ODEP to improve the WRP in the future. Your responses will be private and only used internally to ensure future participants in the WRP have a great experience.

Please complete the survey by INSERT DATE. You can access the survey here: INSERT Link

If you have any questions, please contact wrp@DOL.gov.

Sincerely,

Lauren Karas, Colleen Doyle, and Frances Vhay Program Managers, Workforce Recruitment Program U.S. Department of Labor